
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, November 13, 2024 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Are you Team Edward or Team Jacob?  Make your case as you read Twilight with the 
Bibliophiles!  Sign up today and books will be distributed next Thursday during book club.  

• DECA members, tomorrow there is a mandatory meeting in room B315 if you want to 
compete in the Area competition – see you there! 

• The Gratitude Trees are starting to pop-up all-over campus. Please check them out and see 
what Seagulls are grateful for at this time of year. 

• Academic Support after school today is moving to A202.  The library will be closed after 
school. 

• Reminder that there will be NO Latinos Unidos meeting today but tomorrow is the Latinos 
Unidos and Filipino Student Union Friendsgiving, in the cafeteria after school! 

• Who are you thankful for? Give a cookie Gobble Gram to a friend for just $1 at The Nest. 

• EHS Drama and Thespian Society presents their Fall Dramafest One Act Festival. Four 
short plays directed, designed, and performed by students! Four performances! Friday 
November 15 @ 7pm; Saturday November 16 @ 2pm & 7pm, and Sunday November 17 @ 
2pm. Tickets are $8 w/ASB and $10 general admission. All sales go to support our spring 
musical of Disney's Newsies! Purchase your tickets online through GoFan or with 
cash/check in the Treasurer's office. See you there! 

• All planning to compete in the 2025 Drama/Thespian Society Regional Thespy 
Competition need to submit your Thespy Selections through the google form emailed out 
by Advisor Ms. Coiley. Please check your email! The new deadline to submit your 
competition category is Friday, November 15th. Check your email or email Ms. Coiley for 
more information. 

• Hey y’all this is Keanu from Black Student Union. The BSU is here to unite, empower, and 
elevate our voices on campus. We are a community that celebrates Black culture, fosters 
leadership, and advocates for change. Whether you're looking to connect with others, 
engage in meaningful conversations, or get involved in exciting events, then BSU is the 
place for you! Join us Tuesday’s, in Mr. Ellis’s room A124. Follow us on instagram @ 
black_student_union_EHS for more info. 

 
Today in sports 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


